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Settling in Policy
We aim to make Little Bears Pre-school a warm welcoming environment where children settle quickly and easily because consideration has been given to the individual needs and circumstances of children and their families.

Methods
· Before a child starts to attend the Pre-school, we use a variety of ways to provide the child’s parents/carers with information. These include written information, an invitation to visit the Pre-school for a tour of the premises and to attend part or whole of a session with their child.

· Parents are provided with a ‘Learning Journey’ page to write down information regarding their child’s needs and special instruction to comfort the child should they become distressed. When a child starts to attend, we work with the child’s parents/carers to decide on the best way to help the child to settle into the Pre-school.

· When a child is settling in Pre School staff will:

-give children the reassurance to feel safe and cared for

-form build on relationships with their parents and carers

-help the children to become familiar with their setting and feel safe and confident within it

· Introductory visits can be arranged with the family to enable the child to become more familiar with the setting and practitioners while having the support of their parent /carer who stays with them.
· Staff are always willing to talk with parents and carers about any queries.
· Within the first few weeks of starting, we discuss the Early Years Foundation Stage and explain our record keeping system.

This policy was first adopted at a meeting of the Pre-School on 7/4/11. It will be subject to regular reviews.
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